
The electoral college was created by the founding fathers and added to the constitution in order to 
protect smaller states and make sure they are given a voice in the presidential elections. Creating a 
contract knowing enough votes to amend the constitution will never happen, is not a solution, only a 
bullies way to try and get what is wanted. Also, with so many different laws between the states, why 
should the votes in my state regulate the outcome in another and visa versa. Would the DFL voters in 
MN enjoy knowing that their votes were given to a GOP president only because she or he got the most 
votes? 
 
We are a united group of 50 states that operate with many of their own rules, one of them being 
election laws. We need to keep it that way and keep the electoral college to make sure each smaller 
state remains important against the larger states. 
 
Respectfully submitted. 
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